
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 22-00057 City Council 1/20/2022

LEGISLATIVE ACTION ITEM

SPONSOR: City Council Member Jared Moore

SUBJECT:

BAYVIEW PARK PLAYGROUND FUNDING FOR A POURED IN PLACE BASE VS. ENGINEERED
WOOD FIBER.

RECOMMENDATION:

That City Council allocate $100,000 to the Bayview Park Playground project to allow for a Poured in
Place Base.

HEARING REQUIRED:   No Hearing Required

SUMMARY:

On November 18, 2021, City Council approved funding for the Bayview Park Playground. Included
within this cost was an Engineered Wood Fiber Base.

Based on previous conversations regarding equitable access to the playground, it is felt that a
Poured in Place base would be much more appropriate.

The Poured in Place base has an additional cost of approximately $100,000.

PRIOR ACTION:

November 18, 2021 - City Council approved funding for the purchase of the Bayview Park
Playground equipment.

FUNDING:

Budget: $100,000

Actual: $100,000 (Taken from carried forward LOST surplus)

FINANCIAL IMPACT:

Reduction in the LOST surplus that was carried forward of $100,000

Page 1 of 2



File #: 22-00057 City Council 1/20/2022

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

1) None

PRESENTATION:     No
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